
	
  

	
  

	
  

Coaching	
  Matters	
  
	
  

The Coaching Commission is setting up some new ways to distribute 
information. 
	
  
Firstly, a Facebook Group for NZ registered coaches to ask questions and get 
clarification and support of rule changes from the Commission Coaches is being 
trialed. To participate, you will need a Facebook account. Please advise us if you 
wish to be a part of the NZ Coaches Facebook Discussion Group, and we will add 
you to the group.  You may leave the group at your own discretion any time. 
 
Secondly - we are moving to streamline our email database for newsletters and other 
email communications.  To participate, your email address is required.  If you object 
to having your address included in the email database, please advise the Coaching 
Commission Administrator. 
 
Lastly, a YouTube Channel has been set up by the HPCC , for the purpose of 
hosting and distributing relevant video footage. Videos from various coaching 
seminars, etc may be made available for the registered coaches on NZ to view.  This 
is a restricted channel - available only by direct link. You may be given links from 
time to time via e-newsletters or the Facebook group to view these videos. 
 
For registered coaches to participate in these initiatives, your email address is 
required. If you object to having your address included in the group please advise 
the Coaching Commission Administrator by the end of September. 
 

Policy 12. 

This policy is now in place and all current coaches are required to complete the 
Yearly accreditation Updating Workbook.  The workbook will be on the Artistic 
Committee web site to be released shortly. 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Code of ethics. 
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Attached is a copy of the Code of Ethics.  Please sign and date this and return to the 
Coaching Commission.  Electronic copy preferred to raewynhailes@hotmail.com 

Artistic Events 

SkateNSW - International Dance Seminar - Sydney with Hugo Chapouto 



 



SkateNSW are please to announce that World Champion Hugo Chapouto will 
return to Australia to present an International Dance Seminar in Sydney. 

Dates of the Seminar are Thursday 8th to Monday 12th October 2015 at the 
YMCA Hawkesbury Indoor Stadium, South Windsor, NSW. 

The Seminar will be open to all Athletes, Coaches and Officials around Australia 
(& NZ), and is Sanction by Skate Australia Artistic Committee. 

The Seminars were extremely popular last year and his return is highly 
anticipated. Fees, Draft Schedule and other information are now available - 
registrations now open. 

For more information please contact SkateNSW Sports Development Officer. 

Sports Development Officer - Gawaine Davis   
sdo@skatensw.org.au<sdo@skatensw.org.au>; 

 

Raewyn Hailes 

Coaching Commission Administrator 

	
  

	
  


